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July 1, 2025 

Dear Pastor, Church Family, and Praying Friends, 

The Lord is Good! 

I wanted to take a moment to share with you just how good God has been to Mercy Mountain Christian Girls Home 
& Academy over the past few months.  Truly, the Lord has poured out His blessings, and we are humbled by all He 
continues to do.   

We now have a full house -twelve girls currently in the home – and our hearts are full as we witness the Lord 
working in each of their lives.  Due to the growing need, we’ve begun construction on an extension to the current 
girls’ home.  The block work is underway, and we are prayerfully anticipating the project’s completion in the coming 
months.  While this addition was needed regardless, it may also open the door for us to welcome three to four 
more girls, pending approval from our county. 

We’ve been busy this summer attending camps and jubilees, and the Lord has used these meetings in a mighty way 
to help and encourage the girls.  We are also excited to share several special milestones: 

  One of our young ladies graduated in May and will be attending Ambassador Baptist College this 
August 

 A former resident who graduated in 2023 will be going to Commonwealth Baptist College this fall. 
 Another young lady is currently entering her third year at Pensacola Christian College. 
 At camp in June three young ladies surrendered their lives to the Lord. 

The fruit of this ministry is continuing to grow, and we give God all the glory! 

We currently have six girls on our waiting list, and although we are at full capacity, we are praying that the Lord will 
make a way for us to expand and reach even more young ladies with the hope and help that only Christ can give. 

I want to thank each and every church, pastor, and individual who has stood behind us – not only supporting the 
girls’ home but also encouraging and uplifting me personally. Your love, your financial gifts, your offerings toward 
the building project, helping with supplies, and your prayers are making an eternal difference.  We could not do 
what we do without God’s people – the best people in the world. 

May the Lord richly bless each of you, and may He continue to use you for His honor and glory. 

In Christ, 

 
Lori L. Harvey 
Psalm 121 


